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Submission: We have invested for a good cause in solar electricity. Since the government rebates have been discontinued as of
Jan 2017 the rebates offered by various commercial suppliers pales into insignificant at circa 6-7c/Kwhr. This does not fairly
compensate household generators, as compared to the rates being charged to households; also it no longer makes commercial
sense for both possible new applicants to solar, or late adopters (due to cashflow). Doing the right thing by the environment,
and safeguarding the grid from peak demand does not appear to be fairly compensated. I think for the typical rates charged to
consummers is circa 24c, then the rebate from solar should be atleast half of that say 12c or more.





